
April 2024 
 

Dear 8th grade parents/guardians, 
 
The Sequoia Middle School 8th grade promotion is almost here.  This is an exciting time for our students.  Many 
of them have made new friends in Middle School and now they may be heading off to different High Schools.  
The 8th Grade Promotion Committee has been planning a couple events for our students to help make this time 
of year memorable for our students.  Below is are the events/activities we are planning, but we also need your 
support financially and as chaperones to make these happen. 
 
 
Class T-shirts: We held a contest earlier in the Spring for the class tshirt.  The winner’s design will be on the front 
of the tshirt with all the names from the SMS Class of 2024 on the back.  Mr. Bergmann will be screen printing the 
shirts.  The cost of the t-shirt is $15 and is due by April 26th.  
 
Bowling: This will be held on Friday, May 17th from 5:30 – 7:30 pm at Clayton Valley Bowl.  This is open to all 
eligible SMS 8th graders.  It is a fun and social event even for non-bowlers.  It’s a great way to hang out with 
friends.  While outside friends and family are not eligible to attend we do need chaperones!  We are also asking 
for a $25 donation per student for this event.  This cost covers bowling, bowling shoes, and snacks. 
 
8th Grade Picnic: This will be held on Monday, June 3rd at Pleasant Hill Park after the promotion rehearsal and is 
open to all eligible SMS 8th graders.  Students will walk back to the school campus at the end of the day for final 
roll call, and parent pick-up.  For security reasons, please DO NOT attempt to pick up your student from the 
park.  We are asking for a donation of $5.00 per student for this event to help pay for pizza and snacks. 
 
8th Grade Promotion: The Promotion will take place on Tuesday, June 4th from 10:30-12:00.  There will be 1,000 
seats available for friends and family.  Up-front seating can be reserved for a fee.  They will be reserved on a first 
come, first served basis.  You cannot reserve individual seats, only within the requested row (until sold out). All 
other seats will be open seating.  No umbrellas please.  
 
You will find a separate order form and for these events on the next page.  You will either be able to purchase 
the events through our PFC Store or by having your student drop off the order on the B side of the office.  
Please put your order form in a sealed envelope with exact cash. As we get closer to each event we will send 
out more information on how you can help make each event successful for our 8th graders. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Scot Mehl at scot@bluetabit.com or Sam Ward at 
sams1email@gmail.com.   Thank you for all your support. 
 
Thank you, 
Sequoia Middle School PFC 
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Sequoia Middle School PFC 
8th Grade Promotion Order Form and Permission Slips 

 
Order Forms and permission slips are due to the Sequoia Middle School office by Thursday, April 25th. 
 
Student Name:   Parent Name:  
 
1st Period Teacher:   Parent Phone #:   
 

Event/Item Suggested Donation Total 

8th Grade Promotion Picnic $5  

Food Donations & Chaperone sign-ups:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DADA82BABF58-48825978-2024#/     

8th Grade Bowling Party $25  

Food Donations & Chaperone sign-ups:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094DADA82BABF58-48825864-2024#/ 

Optional  

 Cost Total 

8th Grade T-shirts    Size:   (circle one)  MEN’S or WOMEN’S    
S, M, L, XL, XXL (circle one) $15  

Promotion Seating:  Reservation fees are per chair. 
Front Row Center - $80 per seat. Max 40 Seats $80  

Front Row Left $50 per seat. Max 20 Seats $50  

Front Row Right $50 per seat. Max 20 Seats $50  

Second Row Center $60 per seat. Max 40 Seats $60  

Second Row Left $45 per seat. Max 20 Seats $45  

Second Row Right $45 per seat. Max 20 Seats $45  

Third Row Center $40 per seat. Max 40 Seats $40  

Fourth Row Center $40 per seat. Max 40 Seats $40  

TOTAL ORDER AMOUNT : Please circle CASH or CREDIT   

 
Please bring an envelope and completed form to the Sequoia Middle School Office.  Payments made through the office must be in 
cash, and be exact change.  Any overage will be considered an additional donation to the event(s).   

 
 

To Order Online you scan this QR Code or go to  
https://sequoia-parent-faculty-club.square.site 
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Students Must Return This Permission Slip 
to Attend the 8th Grade Party and Picnic 

 

Student’s Name:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Please check all that apply: 
 
______I give permission for my child to attend the Sequoia Middle School 8th Grade Party on Friday, May 17h 
at 5:30-7:30pm at Clayton Valley Bowl. 
 
_____  I give permission for my child to attend the Sequoia Middle School 8th Grade Picnic on Monday, June 
3rd at Pleasant Hill Park (147 Gregory Lane, Pleasant Hill) 
 
Paren/Guardian Name:    
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:    
 
Best Contact Number:    
 
 
 
 

Students Must Return This Permission Slip 
to Attend the 8th Grade Party and Picnic 

 

Student’s Name:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Please check all that apply: 
 
______I give permission for my child to attend the Sequoia Middle School 8th Grade Party on Friday, May 19h 
at 5:30-7:30pm at Clayton Valley Bowl. 
 
_____  I give permission for my child to attend the Sequoia Middle School 8th Grade Picnic on Thursday, June 
1st  at Pleasant Hill Park (147 Gregory Lane, Pleasant Hill) 
 
Paren/Guardian Name:    
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:    
 
Best Contact Number:    
 


